
November 25th, 2024 
 

Dear Customers 
The Prince Kyoto Takaragaike: Notice of Restaurants Closure and Changes  
 
Thank you for your continued patronage. 
The Prince Kyoto Takaragaike would like to announce that our Tohen Chinese Restaurant, 
Takaragaike Japanese Restaurant, and Lobby Lounge MIZU-NO-NE , will be closed as of 
January 3rd(Friday), 2025. 
Our Main Dining ITO-ZAKURA will change menus partially to providing both western and 
Japanese cuisine and teatime menus.   
We would like to express our deepest gratitude for your patronage over the years since our 
opening in 1986 and we are looking forward to your continued patronage of our hotel. 
 
The details are as follows 
The Prince Kyoto Takaragaike 
General Manager 

 
Restaurant name Operational details 

Main Dining  

ITO-ZAKURA   

Breakfast  7:00A.M.～11:00A.M.    （L.O. 11:00A.M.） 

Lunch    12:00NOON～3:00P.M.  （L.O. 2:30P.M.） 

Tea time  12:00NOON～4:00P.M.  （L.O. 3:30P.M.） 

Dinner   5:00P.M.～9:00P.M.    （L.O. 9:00P.M.） 

※Last order for course meal is 8:30 pm 

※Japanese cuisine will be available for lunch and dinner on only Fridays, 

Saturdays, Sundays, and holidays from January 4th(Saturday), 2025. 

Tohen  

Chinese Restaurant 

It is open until 9:00P.M. on January 3rd(Friday), 2025.  

It will be closed on January 4th(Saturday), 2025. 

Takaragaike  

Japanese Restaurant 

It is open until 9:00P.M. on January 3rd(Friday), 2025.  

It will be closed on January 4th(Saturday), 2025. 

Lobby Lounge  

MIZU-NO-NE 

It has been closed since July 1st(Monday), 2024.  

It will be closed on January 4th(Saturday), 2025. 

Bar Ascot Bar   5:00P.M.～10:00P.M.  （L.O. 9:30P.M.） 

※It is closed on Thursdays. (Except holidays) 

IN ROOM DINING Breakfast      7:00A.M.～10:00A.M. 

Lunch･Dinner 10:00A.M.～10:00P.M. 

Traditional Japanese  

Tea House 

Lunch   11:00A.M.～2:00P.M. 

Dinner  5:00P.M.～8:00P.M. ※By reservation only 7 days in advance. 


